
 
Editor’s Comment:   
 
After carefully reviewing the manuscript titled "Pantaloon hernia in a woman: a straddling rarity", 
and considering the opinion of the reviewers, my decision is that this work deserves consideration for 
publication. 
 
The case report is interesting and well written and grounded. I would just like, if possible, the authors 
to clarify whether testicular feminization syndrome was investigated for the patient.  
 
Thank you very much for your attention and account. 
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